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Comments: Dear Reviewer,

 

I value the rustic facilities at Holland Lake. To me, they are appropriate for a wilderness portal that is itself part of

critical habitat for native wildlife and fish such as bull trout, grizzlies, wolverines and lynx.

 

I cannot understand how such a large change in the facilities, amount of use, and season of use as proposed by

POWDR could be considered using a categorical exclusion from environmental analysis.

 

I respectfully request that you extend the comment period for another 30 days to November 7 and conduct a

careful environmental analysis not only of the effects that will occur onsite if POWDR's proposal is approved but

also the effects that will occur offsite from the increased use the area will experience.


